
 

BY E-MAIL 
 
January 22, 2019 
 
Adam Stiers  
Specialist, Regulatory Initiatives 
Enbridge Gas Inc.  
50 Keil Drive N. 
Chatham, Ontario 
N7M 5M1 
 
 
Dear Mr. Stiers:  
 
Re:     Applications for the Disposition of the Cap and Trade-related Deferral and 

Variance Accounts for the period 2016-2018 
OEB File Number EB-2018-0331 

 
In Procedural Order No. 2 dated January 18, 2019, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) 
granted an extension to Union Gas Limited (UGL) to file supplemental evidence by 
February 21, 2019.   
 
On January 18, 2019, the OEB received a letter from Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
requesting the OEB to also grant an extension to Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (EGD) 
to file supplemental evidence by February 21, 2019 as Enbridge Gas wishes to file a 
single combined application and supplemental evidence for the EGD rate zone and 
UGL rate zones.     
 
The OEB grants Enbridge Gas’ request to file all supplemental evidence by February 
21, 2019.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 

 
ROntario Energy  
Board  
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Telephone: 416- 481-1967 
Facsimile:   416- 440-7656 
Toll free:   1-888-632-6273 

 
Commission de l’énergie 
de l’Ontario 
C.P. 2319 
27e étage  
2300, rue Yonge 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Téléphone:   416- 481-1967 
Télécopieur: 416- 440-7656 
Numéro sans frais: 1-888-632-6273 

 

 
 


